
Unions strike over job cuts
 France 

(July 2017) Four unions at the Veolia water company took strike action on 3 July in a 
protest at the company's announcement of a plan for job cuts. The unions have 
called for negotiation of a proper plan for training and retraining and have rejected 
compulory redundancies with a call to defend local jobs. The unions involved in 
include the CGT, FO, CFE-CGC, CFTC and UNSA.
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